
MINUTES OF THE GLEN WAVERLEY DISTRICT INTER-CHURCH COUNCIL, Held 
at 33 Sunnybrook Drive, Wheelers Hill.

Monday, 8th November,  2010 at 7.30pm.

Annual General Meeting

Welcome by Joe Persico, St Justin’s, followed by the opening prayer.

Present: Joe Persico,Ray Lamerand, Val Noble,Carole Painter, John Hurst, Tony Hodges, 
Pat Hodges. 

Apologies Peter mcCluskey, Glynnis Hearn.

Joe Persico chaired the meeting.

Reading for the meeting. Romans 10 1-33, followed by general discussion.

President’s Report (attached)

Treasurer’s Report Current balance $1,905.85. No Change since September.

Election of Office Bearers. The following were appointed unopposed.
President Joe Persico
Secretary Pat Hodges
Treasurer John Hurst

The AGM closed at 8.25 pm.
General Meeting

Business arising from the minutes.

1. Easter Event for Children,2011. This will be held at Glen Waverley Uniting Church. Meetings 
have been held but at the moment we have no information. John to ask if we could be on the 
mailing list to keep us informed and see if we can be of assistance. With regard to busses. 
John to see if we can get a better deal with Ventura Busses. All helpers will be required to 
have a Working With Children clearance. 

2. Mount Waverley ICC to organise advertising for Christmas and Easter services. John to liaise 
with the Mt Waverley Treasurer..

3. Ray has organised with Judd White to provide the Nativity sign and secure in place on the 
corner of Springvale and Waverley Rds.

4. World Day of Prayer will be held on 4th March. Lee-Anne Palmer from World Vision will share 
a message prepared by the women of CHile. A venue will be decided at the next meeting.

New Activities for 2011

Members have been asked to give thought to how we can grow the Christian Faith in the City of 
Monash.

Val mentioned a Hymn night that was organised by the Mt Waverley ICC.

Correspondence

In: Minutes from Mt Waverley ICC
Letter of resignation from Carole Painter

Out GWICC minutes to Mt Waverley
Letter of thanks from Joe to Carole for her years of work for the GWICC

The Meeting concluded at 9.35 pm. Next meeting will be held at St. Christopher’s, Doon Ave, Syndal 
on Monday 7th February, 2011 at 7.30 pm


